CHAIRPERSON NOTES
INFORMATION SECURITY and COMPLIANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
March 15, 2011

Present: Cammy Abernathy (Chair), Jan van der Aa, Rob Adams, Avi Baumstein, Susan Blair, Kim
Czaplewski, Brian Mikell, Jack Sabin, David Wilkens

Remote attendance: Steve Pritz

Dean Abernathy discussed the IT Policy Council review of the IT Strategic Plan.

Other committees are working on revising the drafts they provided to the IT Policy Council.
Vice President Eldayrie asked each committee to review the entire report again.

The committee discussed various suggestions to the overall document.

Rob Adams will send out the amended version to the group.

Discussion of the acceptable use policy was deferred to a later meeting.

Mobile security standards were discussed.

The CIO would like to have the automated ability to update all UF community machines where
third party software programs are not patched.

9. The committee recommended the ClIO implement this approach.

10. The meeting was adjourned.
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